
                                                                     Westchester Corvette Club 

        October 4, 2022, meeting minutes 

 

Attendees:  Vin Camporeale, , Rich Sarcone, Donald Baisley, Peter LoPresti, Joe Covais, Lou Saltarelli, 
Dennis Tedesco, Rich Dolce, Anthony DeGrandi, JoeCovais, Art Templeton, Dennis P. Pennino,         
Tony Merendino, Jim Theiss 

 Rich Sarcone brought the meeting to order at 6:30PM.  
 

 Rich went on to review the minutes of our last meeting.  Rich also commented on our fall car show 
that took place on Sunday October 2.  The weather was cold but rain free.  We had about 23 
participants.  A full accounting will be made at our next meeting. 

 
 

 COMMITTEE REPORTS: 

        Dennis Tedesco  set October 16 as our annual fall foliage tour through the Catskills. 

         January 21st is our annual holiday dinner.  Details to follow. 

         Joe Covais announced that he made a deal with the manager of the Holiday Inn at Carlyle for $155.00/room 
per night.  There is a 25 room minimum requirement.  Rooms can be booked now. 

         Our spring show is scheduled for May 7th with a rain date of May 21.  The venue will be the same, The Auto     
Center.   

Anthony DeGrandi will look into a Bowling Green caravan trip in the future.  The club made this trip in the past 
and was well received. 

Rich Sarcone announced that Dottie Templeton wrote a thank you note to the membership  for the get well 
Edible Arrangement sent to her.  She is doing much better. 

NOTE: Dues are due December 1                            

Our next meeting is scheduled for November 1 at 6:30pm at Curry Chevrolet on Central Avenue, 
Scarsdale. 
 
Meeting adjourned 6:59 PM 

 

Submitted by 
Vincent Camporeale.  


